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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 [2017] 

(Netherby Drive and Kirkheaton Place Variation) Order 2017 
 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised regarding vehicles parking on the corners of the junction 
of Netherby Drive with Kirkheaton Place. 
 
This parking has caused road safety issues particularly at the adjacent crossing point 
used by school children.    
 
The proposals are intended to prevent indiscriminate parking on corners, which will 
improve visibility and road safety. 
 
 
 


